
Call for Submissions for a Child Care Operator for the new River Heights Child Care Centre 
 
A Child Care Operator is required for Thames Valley District School Board's new River Heights 
Child Care Centre.  Interested Child Care Operators are encouraged to attend an Information 
Session on October 5, 2022. This session will provide operators with an overview of the 
submission criteria, the Child Care Centre floor plan, furniture and equipment funded by the 
Ministry of Education, and costs associated to the operator. The Call for Submissions will be 
posted on TVDSB's website on October 11, 2022. 
  
Interested operators must send the attending staff names, position titles, and email addresses 
to Michelle Roberts at michelle.roberts@tvdsb.ca by Monday, October 3, 2022. Calendar invites 
will then be sent to join the Microsoft Teams virtual session. 
 
What: INFORMATION SESSION - Call for Submissions for a Child Care Operator for the new 
River Heights Child Care Centre 
When: October 5, 2022 - 4:00 - 5:30 (Virtual) 
Register: RSVP Required – michelle.roberts@tvdsb.ca 
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